
Public Information Workshop is March 29, 2018 

You are invited to Harborview Road Public Information Workshop: 

 

Date:        Thursday, March 29, 2018 
Time:       4 p.m. – 6 p.m.  
Location:    Charlotte County-Punta Gorda MPO 
                     25550 Harborview Road 
       Meeting Rooms A-B 
                     Port Charlotte, FL 33980 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, will 
present the proposed improvements to Harborview Road from 
Melbourne Street to I-75 in Charlotte County. 
 
This public information workshop gives interested people the 
opportunity to express their views about the Project Development 
and Environment (PD&E) study for the proposed widening of 
Harborview Road.  
 
The workshop will be an open house format with a continuous video 
presentation throughout the workshop to provide you with a 
complete overviews of the project. Project staff also will be available 
to informally discuss the project, receive your input and answer your 
questions. 

Project Overview 

FDOT is studying the proposed widening of Harborview Road from 
two to four lanes. Widening the road will improve connectivity 
between US 41 and Interstate 75,  enhance safety along the 
corridor, and improve emergency evacuation. The proposed 
widening of Harborview Road includes four 11-foot travel lanes, curb 
and gutter, and a 30-foot grass median. Six-foot sidewalks and 
seven-foot buffered bicycle lanes will accommodate pedestrian and 
bicycle traffic along the corridor. A total of 114 feet of right-of-way is 
needed to accommodate the proposed improvements. The proposed 
posted speed for this urban typical section is 40 mph. 
 
Funding for the design phase is included in fiscal year 2020 of the 
FDOT's Adopted Five-Year Work Program. Right-of-way acquisition 
is currently included in fiscal year 2023. There is currently no funding 
for the construction phase of this project.  
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required 
by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, 
or have been, carried out by FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and 
a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and 
executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT. 
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Visit the project website:  http://www.swflroads.com/harborview/melbournesttoi75  

Contact Us 

We encourage you to participate in the Harborview Road  Project Development 
and Environment (PD&E) study and invite your questions and comments.  
 
FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special 
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who 
require translation services (free of charge) should contact Steven A. Andrews 
at 863-519-2270 or Steven.Andrews@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
If you have questions or comments regarding the project or would like to 
schedule a meeting, please contact:  
 
Steven A. Andrews, Project Manager 
Florida Department of Transportation 
P.O. Box 1249 
Bartow, FL 33831 
Direct: 863-519-2270  Toll Free: 800-292-3368  Fax: 863-519-1925 

Email: Steven.Andrews@dot.state.fl.us 
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